
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Western Weber Planning Commission will hold a public hearing 

on June 12, 2018, starting at 5:00 PM. in the Commission Chambers, 1st Floor, Weber Center, 

2380 Washington Blvd. Ogden, Utah. The hearing is regarding a proposal to amend the following 

parts of the Weber County Code: §102-1, §104-[ALL], §106-2, and §108-[ALL], to make 

decisions for planned residential unit developments legislative and not administrative by creating 

a planned residential unit overlay zone and repealing the planned residential unit entitlement and 

administrative criteria from each zone and the standards chapter; and to add flexible lot width and 

lot area standards into the subdivision code in a manner that allows flexibility and diversity of lot 

types in a subdivision while not increasing overall dwelling unit density. Copies of the proposals 

may be reviewed prior to the hearing in the Weber County Planning Division Office located in 

Suite #240 of the Weber Center. 


